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In a recent InvestorIntel interview, Tracy Weslosky spoke with
Christopher  Ecclestone,  Principal  and  Mining  Strategist
at Hallgarten & Company about the impact of the Russian invasion
of Ukraine on the resource market.

In this InvestorIntel interview, which may also be viewed on
YouTube (click here to subscribe to the InvestorIntel Channel),
Christopher Ecclestone pointed out that Russia produces a lot of
minerals and metals, but that it is a key producer of critical
metals like nickel, cobalt, platinum and palladium. Explaining
how Russia is currently being cut off from global markets, he
went on to highlight the disruptions in platinum and palladium
supply given that Russia is among the largest producers of those
metals.  Christopher  went  on  to  discuss  the  impact  of  the
European conflict on the rare earths sector and on the Canadian
resource companies with Russian investment.

To watch the full interview, click here.

About Hallgarten & Company

Hallgarten & Company was founded in 2003 by the former partners
of a well-known economic think-tank. Their output encompasses
top-down  and  bottom-up  research  from  a  Classical  Economic
(Austrian School) perspective. Over the years, the team has
successfully picked trends using macroeconomic underpinnings to
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guide investors through the treacherous waters of the markets.
It  was  only  natural,  in  light  of  the  focus  of  Classical
Economics upon the “real value” of monetary assets that the
firm’s  strengths  should  ultimately  have  become  evident  in
resources sectors and projections of commodity trends.

Hallgarten  &  Company  has  advised  and  managed  portfolios  of
offshore and onshore hedge funds.

Hallgarten also provides consultancy services on Latin American
economic,  politics  and  corporate  matters  including  the
production  of  bespoke  research.

Hallgarten research is now available on Bloomberg and FactSet.

To learn more about Hallgarten & Company, click here

https://www.hallgartenco.com/

